
           
  
 
 
 
  

 

  
www.humber.nhs.uk 

HumberNHSFT 

 

Caring, Learning and Growing 
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Dear  
 
Further to your Freedom of Information Request, please find the Trust’s response below: 
 
The questions being asked are:  
• Has the clinic stayed open during the lockdown period or has it been temporarily closed?  
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust (“the Trust”) can confirm that the Avondale Clinic has 
stated open during the lockdown period. 
 
• Has electro-convulsive therapy (ECT) still been given to patients during the Coronavirus pandemic?  
Yes 
 
• If ECT is still being done, has there been any reduction in the service?  
The Trust has experienced a slight disruption to the service due to lack of availability of an 
anaesthetist but ECT has been available every week during the lockdown period. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
Humber Teaching NHS Foundation Trust  
Mary Seacole Building 
Willerby Hill 
Willerby  
HU10 6ED 

 
https://www.humber.nhs.uk/about-our-trust/freedom-of-information-enquiry-form.htm 
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